
 

“Hibakusha Speak Out” 
 

50 Hibakusha (atomic bomb survivors) are coming  

to New York in May 2010 !! 
 

Dear friends, 

A Hibakusha delegation will visit New York City to attend the 2010 NPT Review 
Conference, which begins on May 3, 2010. 
 
If you are interested in meeting with the Hibakusha and hearing their testimonies, 
please contact the organization listed below. The delegation will remain in New York 
throughout the first week of May. 
 
We hope that you will find your interactions with the Hibakusha rewarding. 
 

Please contact:  

Japan Confederation of A- and H-Bomb Sufferers Organizations 
    (Nihon Hidankyo) 

    Gable Building, Suite 902, 1-3-5 Shiba-Daimon, Minato-ku, Tokyo  
105-0012 JAPAN 

Email: kj3t-tnk@asahi-net.or.jp    

Phone: +81 3 3438 1897  Fax: +81 3 3431 2113 

                                                   

Thank you very much for your kind consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Japan Confederation of A- and H-Bomb Sufferers Organizations 
(Nihon Hidankyo) 


